
A Final Note

The Occupational Health and Safety Section's goal is to provide
guidance that will help DFAIT employees meet their legal
responsibilities under the CLC - Part ll, thereby preventing or
reducing work-related illnesses and injuries. Through our
program, we promote awareness, involvement and cooperation
from departmental managers and employees to ensure a
healthy, safe and hazard free environment for everyone.

We Invite You to Contact the
Occupational Health and Safety
Section (Human Resources Policy
and Strategic Planning Division
- HRP)

Christina Dowler, Chief
(613) 996-0881

Brenda Larivière,
Occupational Health and Safety Officer
(613) 944-7119

Line Leclair, Ergonomics Advisor
(613) 996-0869
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